
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                
   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 13th June 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Make sure you check when your child’s class assembly is.  

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 
School Opening Hours 

Doors open: 8.45am 

Registration: 8:55am 

End of the school day: 3.15pm (Nursery 3:00pm) 

Registers are taken at 8.55am and close at 9am 

Children arriving after 9:00am are required to come into 

school via the school office accompanied by a parent/carer. 

They must sign them into our system and provide a reason 

for their lateness, which is recorded 

At 9.00am the registers will be closed. In accordance with the 

regulations, if your child arrives after that time, they will 

receive a late mark (L) 

If your child arrives after 9:15am they will receive an 

unauthorised absence (U) for that session 

The school may contact parents/carers regarding punctuality 

concerns 

Attendance Matters 

 

 

 We saw a big snake- Millie and Jake 

 We had a picnic snack, it was fun. Isla 

 I loved seeing the meerkats. Billy 

 I went up and down the snail hill, it was 
big. Harry 

 The minibus was bumpy and fun - Reuben 
 

Pupil voice:  Nursery

 

 

 

Team Points  

 465 528 667 499  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Mrs Miller’s message 

 
Our Year 6 cohort have had an amazing time this 
week at Norfolk Lakes.  They have thoroughly 
enjoyed activities such as kayaking, axe throwing, 
climbing and rifle shooting to name a few. We look 
forward to welcoming them back to school on 
Monday and sharing their residential journey with 
you through their assembly on Friday 20th June. 
Thank you so much to Mrs Koniotes, Miss Nunn, Mrs 
Hobbs and Miss Ryan for accompanying the 
children.  
You can see from our pupil voice that our Nursery 
children had a great morning out at Cedars Park. 
This was their first trip in the minibuses, which they 
were very excited about!   
With lovely weather ahead for our weekend, I hope 
all our Dads have a lovely Father’s Day this Sunday.  

  

    R: Mila K    Y1: Charlotte A     Y1/2: Destiny A    Y2: Louie B       Y3: Marnie K     Y3/4:  Sofia C 

 Y4: Oscar A   Y5: Maisie F-J    Y5/6: Albie G      

 

HCC has informed us that there is a program of tree 
works scheduled for Stanstead Road beginning on 
16/06/25.  
Please bear in mind this may cause some disruption 
along Stanstead Road during this time. 
We have been reassured that any trees that have 
been felled will be replaced in the appropriate 
planting season. 
 

Tree works 

 

 
Don’t forget 

 
ICE CREAM SALE 

 
Every Friday after school in the playground. 

 
£1 each 

PTFA 

 

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

